
VICTORIA 

Council Report 
For the Meeting of March 28th, 2019 

To: Council Date: March 21st, 2019 

From: Chris Coates, City Clerk 

Subject: Mobile Bicycle Vending Miscellaneous Amendments Bylaw No. 19-040 

RECOMMENDATION 
That Council give first, second, and third reading to the Mobile Bicycle Vending Miscellaneous 
Amendments Bylaw No. 19-040. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
On March 14th, Council directed staff to bring forward an amendment bylaw containing provisions 
for a mobile bicycle vending program. 

The Mobile Bicycle Vending Miscellaneous Amendments Bylaw No. 19-040 is attached as Appendix 
A for Council's consideration. 

It was determined that potential size limit requirements for mobile bicycle vending units are not 
evident in any existing City bylaws or enacted in other Canadian jurisdictions. In view of the lack of 
clear rationale and experience to support a policy recommendation on issues relating to a possible 
size restriction, staff have not included size restrictions in the proposed bylaw. 

The recommendation is that Council give first, second, and third reading to the Mobile Bicycle 
Vending Miscellaneous Amendments Bylaw No. 19-040. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Monika Fedyczkowska 
Legislative and Policy Analyst Citv Clerk 

Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager: 

Attachments 
Appendix A - Mobile Bicycle Vending Miscellaneous Amendments Bylaw No. 19-040 

Council 
Mobile Bicycle Vending Miscellaneous Amendments Bylaw No. 19-040 

Page 1 of 1 

March 21st, 2019 




